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BBUUTT  GGOODD  CCHHOOSSEE  WWHHAATT  IISS  FFOOOOLLIISSHH  IINN  TTHHEE  WWOORRLLDD  TTOO  SSHHAAMMEE  TTHHEE  WWIISSEE;;  

GGOODD  CCHHOOSSEE  WWHHAATT  IISS  WWEEAAKK  IINN  TTHHEE  WWOORRLLDD  TTOO  SSHHAAMMEE  TTHHEE  SSTTRROONNGG..      
11  CCoorriinntthhiiaannss  11::2277  ((NNeeww  LLiivviinngg  TTrraannssllaattiioonn))    

AAnnnnoouunncceemmeennttss  
• Pray for Pastor Andrew as he prepares December’s messages based on The Proverbs. 

••  Bulletins are emailed.   

““MMAATTTTEERR  OOFF  LLIIFFEE  AANNDD  DDEEAATTHH  --  SSLLEEEEPPIINNGG  BBAAGGSS  UURRGGEENNTTLLYY  NNEEEEDDEEDD””  
That is the heading over UGM’s latest blog post. Visit www.gospelmission.ca to read the entire 

article. Donations of sleeping bags are urgently needed during this time of red alert Covid 

lockdown. They don’t have to be new to be warm, but they should be clean and gently used. 

Bring them into the church foyer anytime this next week, until December 13th. Ron will look after 

delivery.   

AATTTTEENNTTIIOONN  CCHHUURRCCHH  FFAAMMIILLYY!!    
We are carefully planning our Christmas Program that will be presented online this year – 

broadcast on our church’s Live Stream on December 24th at 7pm! Among our other 

programming, we are hoping to include – YOU! We would like people to record a video or send 

in a Christmas photo. You can record you and/or your family singing a Christmas song, reading a 

poem or a passage of scripture, or anything else you’d like to share with your church family!  

All submissions are due by Thursday, December 10th.  

Thank you and Merry Christmas! 

DDEEEE  HHAARRRRLLIIJJCCHHEE  BBOOOOTTSSCCHHAAFFTT 
Listen online at www.cmcradio.ca or on radio CHSM Mondays at 9:30pm. The Bible teacher is 

Pastor John Wieler. 

SSCCOO  DDOONNAATTIIOONN  DDRRIIVVEESS  
In the approaching season of giving, consider donating to Steinbach Community Outreach, an 

organization that works with people who are homeless or living in poverty in the Steinbach area. 

• WINTER WARMTH PROJECT: Waterproof mittens (not knitted), Hoodies, Coffee and Travel 

mugs, New underwear, and any other items to help a body stay warm in a cold Manitoba winter. 

• HYGIENE PROJECT: Body wash, Deodorant, Shampoo, Conditioner, Dish soap, Laundry soap, 

Feminine hygiene products, Toilet paper, Shave cream, Razors, and any other items to help a body 

stay clean and healthy. 

• REVERSE ADVENT CALENDAR can be found online. Start at steinbachonline.com. Search for 

reverse advent calendar. This is a great way to teach kids about giving.  

• MASKS: We give them to our guests, both reusable and disposable. 

MMiissssiioonnaarriieess  ooff  tthhee  WWeeeekk  
This week pray for Bible teacher John Wieler and Dee Harrlijche Bootschaft radio ministry.   


